
Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 
1 

Walking 8am 

Poetry 10am 

Bone Builders 

10:30am 

 

2 

Walking 8am 

Woodcarving 9am 

Rook and other 

games 10am 

Weaving 10am 

3 

Knitting 9am 

Pottery 9am 

Bridge 10am 

Bone Builders 10:30am 

AA Meeting 7:30pm 

4 

Walking 8am 

Lap Quilting 9am 

Bridge 10am 

Community Meal  

4-6pm 

1 

Walking 8am 

Sewing 9am 

Bingo 9:45am 

Weaving 10am 

 

8 

Poetry 10am 

Bone Builders 

10:30am 

$Basket making 9am 

Eclipse Party 1:30pm 

 

9 

Walking 8am 

Woodcarving 9am 

Rook and other 

games 10am 

Weaving 10am 

10 

Knitting 9am 

Pottery 9am 

Bridge 10am 

Bone Builders 10:30am 

AA Meeting 7:30pm 

11 

Walking 8am 

Lap Quilting 9am 

Bridge 10am 

HHC Food Give Out 

4-6pm 

12 

Walking 8am 

Sewing 9am 

Bingo 9:45am 

Weaving 10am 

 

15 

Walking 8am 

Poetry 10am 

Bone Builders 

10:30am 

BRAHM Art 12p 

16 

Walking 8am 

Woodcarving 9am 

Rook and other 

games 10am 

Weaving 10am 

17 

Knitting 9am 

Pottery 9am 

Bridge 10am 

Bone Builders 10:30am 

App State Music 11am 

18 

Walking 8am 

Lap Quilting 9am 

Bridge 10am 

Community Meal 

4-6pm 

 

19 

Walking 8am 

Sewing 9am 

Bingo 9:45am 

Weaving 10am 

 

22 

Walking 8am 

Poetry 10am 

Bone Builders 

10:30am 

 

23 

Walking 8am 

Woodcarving 9am 

Weaving 10am 

Rook and other 

games 10am 

 

24 

Knitting 9am 

Pottery 9am  

Bridge 10am 

Bone Builders 10:30am 

AA Meeting 7:30pm 

25 

Walking 8am 

Lap Quilting 9am 

Bridge 10am 

HHC Food Give Out 

4-6pm 

26 

Walking 8am 

Sewing 9am 

Bingo 9:45am 

Weaving 10am 

Lettuce Planting 

10am 

29 

Walking 8am 

Poetry 10am 

Bone Builders 

10:30am 

30 

Walking 8am 

Woodcarving 9am 

Rook and other 

games 10am 

  

 

 

April 2024 



The Senior Center will be closing at 2pm on April 22nd-25th. Please do your best to leave by 1:45pm on 

these days. Thank you! 

We’ve partnered with the Western Watauga Branch Library to watch the eclipse on Monday April 8th! This 

will be the last total solar eclipse in the US for 20 years! Although we are not in the path of totality,  we 

will still get to see 86% coverage! Bring a lawn chair and watch with us! We will be providing eclipse    

glasses and water. 

Teresa Tingler will be hosting a basket making class on Monday April 8th at 9am. If you are not already 

signed up, please check with Molly to see if there are still available slots. If you have signed up but are   

unable to attend, please call the week before the class. If you are signed up, don’t forget to bring your $38 

on the day of! Please bring exact change.  

Paige Patterson will be at the center on Friday April  26th to offer Lettuce Planting again this year! If you 

are not already signed up for this class please sign up near the front!  

Our poetry class will be having a short reading in the dining room on 4/3 at 11:15 in honor of poetry 

month! 

We will be taking a trip to Grandfather Mountain on Monday April 15th from 10:30a-3p! The trip will be $5 

per person, please bring lunch or be prepared to buy lunch. See Molly for more info! 

An App State music group will be coming to play at the center on April 17th at 11am! Join us to hear a 

great music presentation! 

Handspinners will meet on Sunday April 7th. 

Fiber Guild will meet on Saturday April 20th at 10:30am. 

Join Kayla from BRAHM on Monday April 15th at 12pm for our monthly BRAHM art program. This month, 

she will focus on drawing and collage inspired by Islamic art/Arab American history month! This program is 

free for all registered senior center participants and all supplies are provided. 

Western Watauga Food  Outreach Community Dinners are held on the first and third Thursday of each 

month! These dinners are free for ANYONE in the community! Free food products are given out every 

Thursday from 4-6pm. Please call the Hunger and Health Coalition with questions at 828-262-1628. 

Molly Gilleskie, Senior Center Director 828-297-5195  molly,gilleskie@watgov.org 

1081 Old US HWY 421, Sugar Grove, NC 28679 

Monday-Friday 8a-4p *Classes are subject to change, if you have questions about a class please call* 


